Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Daorey, Kim [Kim.Dorey@tetratech.com])

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 11:28 AM

To: ‘Terry_Gregston@bim.gov'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: 'pellis@conchoresources.com’; 'jrusso @ concho.com'
Subject: COG drifling notification

Tetra Tech will be on location to install bore holes and collect samples for lab analysis at:
Birch Keely Unit 196

Section 25 T-17S R-29E

On Thursday 9/22/11

And

Dodd Federal Water Flood Unit

Section 15 T-17S R-29E

On Friday 9/23/11

If you have any questions or concerns please call me at 432-631-0348.

Thank you

Kim Dorey -Staff II Geologist
Tetra Tech

1910 North Big Spring
Midland, Texas 79785

Mobile (432) 631-0348
Office (432) 682-4559

Kim.Doreyf@Tetratech.com

Sent from my ATT Wireless BlackBerry

——



Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

jamos@blm.gov

Thursday, May 12, 2011 3:52 PM

Joshua Russo \

Tavarez, lke; 'jamgs_amos@nm.blm.gov'; Dorey, Kim; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Pat Ellis;
terry_gregston@nm.bim.gov; tom k franklin@tetratech.com

Re: C-141 Initial Report - Dodd Fed. Unit Water Flood TB

Keep us informed when sampling. thafks

|



